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Townsend, Erle

From: Julie Gee <mommypop777@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 2:10 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To the BEP; 

The Electric Vehicle Mandate is an unfair and hurtful thing to do! It takes our freedom away. In 

Maine, most of us cannot afford a $50,000 and above vehicle. Especially one that doesn’t 

operate in the cold! Look at Chicago! And road rage would elevate because it takes so long to 

charge and traveling would be difficult. 

Also it uses fuel for the Tesla charging stations! So it still uses fuel! It’s not green. If people 

slow down, fuel usage slows down. So many people seem to be in a hurry. Our electrical grids 

cannot handle the increase in usage. 

We pray that our rights are not stripped away and we all do some serious research on electric 

vehicles. 

Thank you! 

Bill and Julie Gee 

Sent from my iPhone 


